



February 11, 2021

## Dear volunteer managers in the different demarcations.

Receive a cordial greeting, with the hope that, in the midst of this pandemic, God will help us to have creativity to respond to new challenges, and give us the necessary attitude to accompany our fellow men and women in their difficulties.

The reason for this letter is to inform you that within the Fourth Advisory Council of the Itaka-Escolapios Network, on March 9th (in the range of hours 16:00 to 18:00; Rome time) we will have a special event for the volunteers to celebrate our day.

The objective of this event is to create a virtual meeting to analyse our walking and project the future lines of volunteer work. We propose to take into account the diversity of volunteering experiences, through the sharing and dialogue of three questions:

- 1. What elements of identity do we have in common?
- 2. What challenges do we have today?
- 3. Where do we have to promote volunteering in the coming years?

That is why we want to convoke you as volunteer manager, with the possibility of extending this invitation to those you consider that can add to this reflection (local leaders, volunteer teams, interested volunteers, etc.).

To do this, we ask you that the interested persons fill out <u>this registration</u> form by 28<sup>th</sup> February, so that we can properly coordinate the event.

https://forms.gle/1JZLYCUsB5u8DyYD9

We appreciate your effort and participation.

Attentively
Volunteering Team
Itaka-Escolapios